GENERAL MOTORS LLC
Global Interior and Safety Center

February 23, 2011

Mr. Claude Harris

Acting Associate Administrator for Enforcement
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
Recall Management Division (NVS-2156)

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE — Room W45-306
Washington, D.C. 20590

Dear Mr. Harris:

This revised 573 letter for 11V-089 (GM 11029), is being submitted to update the
information shown in sections 573.6(c)(2)(iv) and 573.6(c)(8) in the 573 letter
dated February 11, 2011. General Motors is submitting this revision to list a
second supplier and provide mail dates.

573.6(c)2)(iv): The rear toe link assembly was supplied by Contech Steel
Products and Gill Industries.

Contech Steel Products — Albemarle
1600 Woodhurst Lane

Albemarle, NC 28001

Phone: 704-983-4146 Ext 106

FAX: 704-983-5053

Gill Industries

5271 Plainfield Avenue Northeast
Grand Rapids, Ml 49525

616 559-2700

573.6(c)(8): GM anticipates sending the dealer bulletin on March 17, 2011 and
mailing owner letters on March 24, 2011.

Sincerely,

A, Opu Fod -

M. Carmen Benavides
Director, Product Investigations
and Safety Regulations
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